
 
 

 

 

 
Thank you to the many parents, carers and members of the wider community who joined us at our family forum last 

night. It was insightful and helpful to hear your thoughts, opinions and ideas. What is abundantly clear is that we 

have a very passionate community and staff as well as engaged and happy children. These ingredients for success 

give us such potential and I am very much looking forward to working with family and wider community in the 

coming term.  

This starts on Sunday, with our forest school working party day from 10am to 2pm – all are welcome to join us in a 

general tidy up and refresh. Family consults, stay and play and homework share/book look are all coming up in the 

next few weeks – we look forward to seeing you at as many as you are able to attend. Our EYFS open day on the 7th 

of November is open to all prospective parents.  

Thank you for your continued support – it is greatly appreciated.  

Congratulations 

We are pleased to announce that Mrs Court had a beautiful baby boy on Saturday. Both are doing well and I’m sure 

you will join us in congratulating her and her family.   

 

Stars of the week 

The children who have shown the strength of each of our values - Nurture, Inspire, Achieve, this week 

are-   

                    Nurture – Jude for mental maths. 

                    Inspire – Ava for inspiring engagement in her work. 

                    Achieve – Emerson for great writing.  

 
 

Welcome to Mrs Brendon 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Brendon to the teaching team at Lydford from Monday. Mrs Brendon will teach 

class one, full time, and assume leadership for the school with close support from Mr Hill. Mrs Brendon is well 

known to the children and community and we are grateful to St James Primary for agreeing her release to us.  

Staffing  

I am pleased to now confirm staffing arrangements.  

Class One: Mrs Brendon and Mrs Green. Miss Caulfield will provide release time on a Tuesday afternoon in Class 

One.  

Class Two: Mrs Dickinson and Mrs Neild.  

Sports coaching: Mr Pugh will continue to deliver weekly PE sessions to all children.  

 

On Tuesday 3rd October, Mrs Brendon will be attending a training course. Mr Hill will teach the class in the morning 

with Miss Caulfield teaching in the afternoon.  
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School Photos 

A photographer will be in school next Friday to take individual and 

sibling group photographs. 

 

Thank you! 

We were delighted to welcome Tess and Nell to class one this week 

as part of our PSHE lesson 'What do babies need'. 

Nell was a superstar and the children came up with thoughtful 

questions and comments as we discussed how babies differ from 

children and what they need to thrive. 

Thank you, Tess and Nell! 

 

 Send Surgeries 

Mrs Pickett-Jones, the hub SENDCO (and Mrs Collacott the assistant 

SENDCO) will be available for meetings on Thursday 19th October 

between 1 and 2.30pm to discuss any special educational needs 

concerns you have about your children.  Please email her directly on 

bpickettjones@dmatschools.org.uk to book a 20 minute 

appointment.  

Lunches 
If you haven’t already booked lunches for next week you will need to provide your child with a packed lunch.  
Lunches need to be booked by midnight Thursday for the following week.  Thank you.   
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